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PRESS RELEASE 
 

To mitigate risks and concerns related to COVID-19, today Chief Judge 
Foley issued Administrative Order No. 2020-01 postponing the November 2020 
nonattorney examination to the fall of 2021.  For more information, see the 
attached Administrative Order No. 2020-01.  If you have any questions, contact the 
Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-3355. 




